Missing teen

Written by gallupsun
Tuesday, 17 August 2021 16:22

UPDATE: Gabriel Estrada has been found.

Gabriel Estrada, 14, was reported missing on July 27. He was last seen wearing yellow shorts
with an unknown shirt. The shirt is possibly a black shirt. He was last seen around Gallup High
School.

If located please contact Detective Tasheena Wilson at 505-726-5468 or Metro Dispatch at
505-722-2002.




